SCHEDULE 7 TO THE MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF COUNCIL FOR PUBLIC HEARINGS HELD ON MONDAY, MAY 15, 2006.

Lee, Edwin

From:

Jeannie Lee [jeannie.lee@shaw.ca]

Sent:

Tuesday, 21 February 2006 8:15 PM

To:

Lee, Edwin

Subject: Proposed by law changes on Blundell Road

Dear Edwin.

We currently reside at 6671 Chelmsford Street and have had a chance to review your letter advising of proposed bylaw changes to lots on Blundell and Gilbert with rear lane access from Curzon.

PLEASE KNOW THAT WE ARE <u>VERY</u> OPPOSED TO THESE CHANGES.

We love our neighborhood and would not like to see it changed so drastically. The proposed lots are too small and will change the overall look of the neighborhood currently housing many large luxury homes. Such changes will definitely decrease our property value.

However, if these changes were to also apply to our home, then that would be a different story, but as I understand, the City is not supporting subdivision in the interior streets.

Jeannie and Frank Lee